
Mr. John Machado 

United States Secret Service 

 

 

 

Dear John: 

 

Pursuant to our telephone conversation of this morning, I am advising you that I discovered that the 

materials still at issue from Eileen Dinneen’s personal files, do in fact have RIF Numbers.  These 

RIF numbers are as follows:   

 

1.  180-10147-10274 (Corresponds to Item #4 of our Letter) 

 

2.  180-10147-10275 (Corresponds to Item #5 of our Letter) 

 

3.  180-10147-10276 (Corresponds to Item #6 of our Letter)  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions about this issue.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Kim A. Herd  

Senior Attorney  

 

cc: Ms. Jane Vezeris   


